
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

FEMA Region 10 

130 – 228th Street, SW 

Bothell, Washington 98021 

 

 

 

January 24, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Brent Nichols 

State Hazard Mitigation Officer 

Alaska Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management 

P.O. Box 5750 

Fort Richardson, Alaska 99505-5750 

 

 

Dear Mr. Nichols:  

 

As requested, on January 24, 2018, the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s Federal Emergency 

Management Agency (FEMA), Region 10, completed a pre-adoption review of the City of Homer 

Annex to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Hazard Mitigation Plan. This letter serves as Region 10’s 

commitment to approve the plan upon receiving documentation of its adoption by the community. 

The plan successfully contains the required criteria, excluding the adoption, for hazard mitigation 

plans, as outlined in Code of Federal Regulation Title 44 Part 201. 

 

Once FEMA approves the plan, the community is eligible for mitigation project grants. 

 

Please contact our Regional Mitigation Planning Program Manager, Brett Holt, at (425) 487-4553 

with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
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S ig n e d  b y : T A M R A  D  B IA S C O  
 

Tamra Biasco 

Chief, Risk Analysis Branch 

Mitigation Division 

 

AS:vl 

 


